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February 14, 2018

Mr. Michael R. Cusak
Guidance In Giving, Inc.

225 Snedecor Avenue
Bayport, NY 11705

Dear Mike,

It was a pleasure to have Guidance In Giving on our campus this past fall as we implemented the
public phase of our Capital Campaign, Continue His Mission. With a goal of raising $30 million

dollars, we appreciated the additional staffing, expertise and leadership from the GIG consultants
on campus, and executive team.

Guidance In Giving recommended we could raise $10,000,000, in addition to the $14,000,000
we had raised prior to arrival on campus. Fortunately, we were able to exceed that amount,
raising $12,500,000 in four months, bringing us to over $26,500,000 raised when your team left
campus this past December. This amount is 9x our annual offertory giving, exceeding Guidance
In Giving national average and expectations. In addition, the Cathedral and School team plans to
raise the remaining $2,600,000 to get us over the $30,000,000 goal.

Riley Ludlow and Troy Ferreira served as our consulting team on the campus, while Joe Neville
and Jen Frazer advised and came to Atlanta as needed. The entire team was goal oriented,
focused on results and provided a strong work ethic and dedication to the project.

Troy Ferreira, who served our Cathedral community the entire time, showed extraordinary
dedication to the campaign, my staff and our donors. In addition, Jen Frazer was extremely
helpful creating collateral materials in both English and Spanish.

We are grateful to Guidance In Giving for working alongside our team to help us achieve our
goal. If I can be of further assistance, do not hesitate to contact me.

everend Monsignor Francis G. McNamee

Rector




